
Water Committee Meeting 
May 28, 2019 

5:30 PM – 6:00 PM 
 

Present: Larry Brooks, Tyler Weber, Mark Bolander, Rosetta York, Melissa Brooks, 
Marlene Harris, Robert Reisner and Shannon Woodard 
 

• Discuss the accelerating the residential water meter replacement. Do half this year 
and half next year.  It would allow the transmission of the meter reading to a central 
receiver.  This will cost approximately $140,000 over two years. 

• Discussed working on areas within the town that have low pressure. 
• Discussed Liberty St. water main grant.  Surveys are coming into city hall.  The 

council may have to go door to door, if needed.  Connor and Connor are starting 
the permit applications for this project to help meet this year’s deadline for the grant 
application. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
Larry Brooks, Chairman 
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